
 
 
 

 

 

April 22, 2020 

To Whom It May Concern: 

It is with great pleasure that I submit this letter of recommendation for Gordon Morriss. Gordon’s 
passion and dedication to children and the work I have seen him do here for me and in the schools is 
amazing. 

I have had the honor of knowing Gordon for over 35 years and had the pleasure of working alongside 
him for a good part of those years. Owning and operating a summer camp is a very rewarding job and 
can be very challenging at times. One of those challenges is finding good quality staff that make good 
role models for the kids lives we are changing daily. Gordon started out here as a cabin counselor and it 
quickly became apparent that he was made for this and would be a quality addition to our staff. Over 
the years Gordon served as a summer program director and eventually the full-time camp director. 
Gordon was a wonderful role model to these kids as well as the staff. Everyone looked up to Gordon and 
he was a great leader for our program.  

Gordon is extremely intelligent, a great role model, and a strong leader who is respected by his 
colleagues and students alike. I have no reservations in asserting that Gordon will excel at any endeavor. 
It's been a pleasure watching him excel with his passion for children and I am confident Gordon will be a 
valuable asset to your organization in any educational leadership position. Please contact me if I can be 
of any assistance. 

Sincerely, 
 
Justin Hawkins 
Owner/Director-Vista Camps 
830-367-5353 
justinh@vistacamps.com 
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